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The Republican New Year charity event “From the
Heart” will be held from December 26 to January 15,
2024.

The Republican New Year's charity event "With All My Heart" is held from December 26 to
January 15, 2024. At the end of 2022, during the charity event as part of the "Our Children"
campaign, the Head of State called for paying attention not only to children, but also to
senior citizens during the New Year holidays.

On December 27, veterans of the Polotsk center were cordially invited to the enterprise,
where a rich festive program was prepared for them, full of pleasant surprises and good
memories. Pensioners were happy to visit their former workplaces, where they once put their
soul and work into the development of the center. During the meeting, they shared their
experience with the younger generation of employees, inspiring them to new achievements
and telling them about the best traditions of working in the center. Such moments became
not only an opportunity to remember the past, but also an important step towards
strengthening ties between generations. The "From the Heart" campaign once again
reminded all participants of the importance of mutual assistance and support, as well as how
important it is to appreciate the contribution of those who have done a lot for the
development of our center. We sincerely thank the veterans for their dedication and
professionalism, and we also hope for further cooperation and warm meetings in the future!



